VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD

‘om: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2011 10:52 AM
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD
Cec: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Arco Federal

From: tgregsto@blm.gov [mailto:tgregsto@bim.gov]

Sent:

To: Randall Hicks

Cc: 'Dale Littlejohn'; 'Dunlap, Dave'; 'Gonzalez, Luis'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Dade, Randy, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Arco Federal

Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office (575) 234-5958
Cell (575) 361-2635
Fax (575) 234-5927

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender

immediately.
“Randall Hicks" <r@rthicksconsult.com> To "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

cc "Gonzalez, Luis" <LGonzalez@claytonwilliams.com>, "Dunlap, Dave"
06/13/2011 04:38 PM <DDunlap@claytonwilliams.com>, "Dale Littlejohn™ <dale@rthicksconsult.com>,

<tgregsto@blm.gov>
Subject Arco Federal

Mike:

Welcome back from your short vacation. We met with BLM last week and worked out a remedy that is satisfactory to all.
The attached letter to NMOCD states:
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